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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is 
delivering a historic $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This 
targeted investment in growing communities will ensure working families get access to 
world class public education. 

The 2023-24 Budget committed funding to progress with an expansion of Jerrabomberra 
High School. 

Project overview 

Jerrabomberra High School opened on Day 1 Term 1 2023 in purpose built temporary 
facilities located at Jerrabomberra Public School. The permanent high school is on track to 
open Day 1 Term 1 2024 with 24 classrooms including 3 support learning spaces, to 
accommodate approximately 500 students.  

Stage 2 development application now on exhibition 

Stage 2 expands the school’s capacity to 1,000 students.  

It includes another building for 18 classrooms, a vocational education and training kitchen 
and a semi-commercial kitchen.  

There will also be more staff facilities, new play spaces and more parking for cars and 
bicycles.  

The Stage 2 development application is now on public exhibition for feedback until 6 
November 2023 with the Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council.  

It can be viewed by going to https://www.qprc.nsw.gov.au/Building-Development/Track-
Development-Applications-Online and searching the Application ID: DA.2023.0420  
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Stage 1 progress photos 

The image below shows the school (from left to right) Block A, Block B, Block C and the 
sports courts.   

The image below on the right is inside a classroom. 

Next steps  

Work continues on the internal parts of the 
school buildings with painting and 
sunhoods for Blocks A and B are being 
installed. The science benches are also 
being installed and work on the carpark 
continues. 

In the sports hall the timber flooring has 
commenced. In the canteen, tiling and 
joinery is underway. 

All work is progressing well on site and on 
track to be completed at the end of 2023.  

We look forward to continuing to share 
information with you as the project 
progresses. 

Work is progressing inside the buildings. 

Drone photo of Jerrabomberra High School under construction 
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